
21/07/2020 

MR Edward Phillips 
- 41 Jocelyn ST 
North curl curl NSW 2099 
edwardphillips7@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I am against this development 
It will be an eyesore, potentially a health issue and would be more appropriate to build in an 
another area eg industrial area 
Why are we considering ruining one of the few spacious areas where our children play and 
also children from other suburbs come to skateboard and enjoy the area? 

Sent: 21/07/2020 11:07:22 PM
Subject: Online Submission


